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LICENSE FM

Bronson Methodist Hospital # :LicenseiNola211131'25201e
ATTN: Patrick Ludwig Docket No. 030-02146

President and CEO
252 East Lovell Street
Kalamazoo, MI 49007

Dear Mr. Ludwig: f

This refers to our review of your revised Quality Management Program (QMP)'for
Radiopharmaceutical and Brachytherapy use dated August 1993. That revision
was submitted in response to the NRC evaluation of your January 1992 QMP
provided to you on July 22, 1993.

Our review of your revised QMP was performed to' determine whether policies
and procedures have been developed to meet the objectives of 10 CFR 35.32.
Based on your submissions, your QMPs of January 1992 and August 1993,
together, appear to meet the requirements of the rule. Please combihe the )
January 1992 QMP and the August 1993 QMP to create?one complete document.

No reply is required in response to this letter. We will review . ')
implementation of your QMP at our next' regular. inspection of your facility.

Please be advised that this QMP will not be incorporated into our license
through the." tie-down" condition. This allows you the flexibility to make
changes to your . quality management program without obtaining prior NRC
approval'. When modifications ~ are made to your QMP, you should submit those
changes to this Office within 30 days, as required by 10 CFR 35.32(e).

Thank you for your' cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions,
please call me at (708) 790-5721.

Sincerely,
|

John A. Grobe, Chief
2000 @ Nuclear Materials inspection

Section 2

cc: Clarence Snyder, Radiology Director
Mark Watts, Radiation Safety Office.-

bec: S. Merchant, NMSS
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